Acting Principal's Weekly Update

December 5, 2021

Dear CHB Families and Caregivers,

We made it to December! There are so many things to be grateful for as we enter the last month of 2021! I am proud to say everyone has worked so hard to keep our community together in-person. Please remind your children to wear their masks so that they cover their noses throughout the day, wash/sanitize hands often, and to be mindful of social distancing. I decided to keep this week's update short and sweet because I really want the focus to be on making sure we follow the guidelines for travel well in advance of winter break.

GENERAL INFORMATION

Winter Break Travel: All unvaccinated students traveling out of the immediate region, (NY,CT, PA,DE) during the winter break, for any of the dates December 24-Dec 31, will be able to receive virtual instruction because of the need to quarantine, upon return from travel. Students, who qualify, will need to quarantine for 7 days with a negative PCR test taken on day 3-5 or quarantine for 10 days. Please email the nurse and the principal a screenshot of the PCR result.

• In order to make arrangements for virtual instruction, please email where and when you plan to travel to Nurse Christine (clangton@montclair.k12.nj.us) by December 17th. If your child qualifies for virtual instruction Nurse Christine will notify the teachers. Please do not hesitate to contact Nurse Christine, if you have any questions.

Vaccinations for Elementary Students: If your child has received a Covid-19 vaccine please send a screenshot to: clangton@montclair.k12.nj.us She will add them to your child's vaccine records. Students are not considered fully vaccinated for two weeks after the second dose of their vaccine.

SAVE THE DATE:

Monday, December 6th & 13th- Pooled Testing
Wednesday-Friday, December 8th-10th- Early Dismissal 1:40pm
Monday, December 13th- End of Trimester One
Friday, December 17th- Picture Retake Day
Monday- Thursday, December 20th-23rd- Spirit Week
Wednesday, December 22nd- Reports Cards available on Parent Access at 4:00pm
Thursday, December 23rd- Early Dismissal 1:40pm
Friday-Friday, December24th-December 31st- Winter Break

Sincerely,

~Mrs. Coe Acting Principal